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) 

 
ORDER RESCHEDULING 
TECHNICAL CONFERENCE  

BY THE CHAIR: On September 18, 2023, the Commission issued an order scheduling 
a technical conference to be held on October 11, 2023, to consider whether the uniform rate 
paradigm for water and wastewater utility systems continues to serve the public interest. 

On October 10, 2023, the Commission issued an Order Postponing the Technical 
Conference.  

The Chair finds that good cause exists to reschedule the technical conference for 
Wednesday, December 6, 2023, at 1:00 p.m.  

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED as follows: 

1. That a technical conference for the purpose of receiving presentations by 
Public Staff, Aqua, and CWSNC is rescheduled for Wednesday, December 6, 2023, 
starting at 1:00 p.m., in Commission Hearing Room 2115, Dobbs Building, 
430 North Salisbury Street, Raleigh, North Carolina; 

2. That other interested parties shall file petitions to intervene in the 
proceeding on or before Monday, November 27, 2023; and 

3. That the Public Staff, Aqua, CWSNC, and any other intervenors shall file 
with the Commission a list of the individuals who will appear at the technical conference, 
as well as presentation materials to be used, on or before Friday, December 1, 2023. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 17th day of October, 2023. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

 
A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 


